
 
 

12th October 2016 

 

Dear Pupils, Parents and Friends of St George’s, 

 

This year to support Children in Need we will be having a  

‘Rural Roving Ramble’ on the morning of Friday 18th November. 

 

The Ramble will begin just after 9 a.m. from the school playground  

and follow a designated route as devised by Mr ‘All Terrain’ Salisbury.   

 

All pupils will be participating in the walk and we would love as many parents, friends and 

well-behaved dogs on short leads (and under the control of a responsible adult) to join 

the fun. We would like to suggest a donation of £1 (minimum) per walker.  

 

It will be a non-uniform day but essential clothing for the day should include some 

Pudsey spots (if you have anything spotty in your wardrobe), suitable attire to walk 

through muddy fields, a raincoat and wellies or waterproof boots. Please remember to 

bring a change of footwear that can be worn when we return to school. If anyone has a 

hi-viz vest we would greatly appreciate if you could wear that too.   

 

We will be returning to school at approximately 10.30 a.m. when free refreshments will 

be served to our pupils. All adults are welcome to return to the hall where there will be 

a bucket for monetary donations towards the beverages and biscuits that will be made 

available for exhausted grown-ups and dogs! 

 

We hope you will be able to join us. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

 

Mrs H. Hibberd 

Teaching Assistant  
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